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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Jennifer Rupp  

Address 
9730 Marshall Corner Rd 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
3017514777  

Email 
jrupp1968@hotmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
At a time when federal agencies & their representatives are admitting a host of truths about Coronavirus, it defies logic to mandate 
masks. Among the admissions are the following: 1. Masks are ineffective in preventing transmission; 2. A very small percentage of 
victims succumbed due solely to the virus - the majority had multiple comorbidities; 3. The virus has over a 99% survival rate 
(influenza is more deadly); 4. The Omicron variant is minor & compares to a cold in the majority infected. Common sense must 
prevail and draconian mandates with no prospective end date and punitive consequences to individuals and businesses are 
unnecessary and absurd. We are not stepping over bodies in the streets. Please, do the right thing and reject this and any other 
mandate relative to this virus. It’s time to end the fear-mongering and let freedom prevail. Thank you. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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